
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We will be holding a meeting for Year 1 parents and carers on Monday 10th March 5.00pm – 5.30pm. 
The focus of this meeting is to explain the statutory arrangements and expectations for the  
Year 1 Phonics Screening Test which is carried out in June each year. 
 
We hope to provide an overview of how pupils are assessed, the format of the tests, as well as an 
opportunity to answer any questions you may have. There will be a range of sample test materials 
available to help give an insight into the level of challenge expected as well as ideas to help you 
support your child at home. 
 
As always, we thank you for your support.  
 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Mrs Miller and Ms Bowes 

 
 

 


